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HR App Update: 

 

13 March 2020 

HR APP A HUGE SUCCESS AFTER PLANNED SYSTEM MAINTENANCE 

A Meeting was held yesterday, Thursday, 12 March 2020 and it was established that: 

• There were a number of educators that have registered; 

• A number of them who were experiencing problems with the registration have been 
assisted; 

• A number of principals have been using the App to indicate that they have vacancies; 

• We now know the subjects, grades and phases that educators are qualified for and the 
districts! 

• The HR Unit is engaging other units within the Department regarding the advocacy of the 
processes! 

• The Recruitment through the HR App will very soon start to pick up in terms of numbers.  

We appreciate the feedback that we receive from the end users. 

Ends/… 
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